## Bishop Elementary Schools Together "B.E.S.T." FOUNDATION

324 Grove St. Bishop, CA 93514 (760) 873-3508

April 18, 2017

Bishop Union Elementary Schools Board of Trustees 800 W. Elm St. Bishop, CA 93514

Dear Trustees,

On behalf of the Directors, Members and Volunteers of the B.E.S.T. Foundation, it is with great pleasure that we present you with this donation in the amount of \$ 30,000.

This donation represents funds raised from our Vons E-Scrip program for the 2015-2016 fiscal year.

The Directors of the B.E.S.T. Foundation would like the donation to be divided among the campuses as follows:

Elm Street	\$ 10,000
Pine Street	10,000
Home Street	10,000

Our Board has reviewed and approved an itemization from each campus detailing how the proceeds are going to be used.

Since its inception in 1991, the B.E.S.T. Foundation has now donated over \$814,000 to the Bishop Elementary School District!

Sincerely,

Mike Holland

Treasurer, B.E.S.T. Foundation